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A Note from the Secretary of 
the Vestry 
Susie Watkins 

As your Senior Warden Bill Gen-
try is continuing to recover, I have a 
few words for you. 
Bill has been moved from Madi-

sonville to Encompass Health in New-
burgh. If you want to send him a card, 
his address is Encompass Health and 
Rehabilatation Center, Room #419, 
9355 Warrick Trail, Newburgh, IN 
47630 
September has come and gone. The 

fall and Halloween decorations hang 
alongside the Christmas decorations! 
As usual we have been busy this last 
month! 
We had a fall clean up day and 

many thanks go to Hannah Carroll, 
Leslie Newman, Marilyn Dixon, Louis 
Smith, Mitch and Kelly Deep, Giselle, 
Alexis and Miranda Purdy and I who 
worked to do some deep cleaning here 
at the Church. We got most of the tasks 
on our ñto doò list finished. Mitch and 
Kelly provided us with a delicious 
lunch which included Boston butt, 
scrumptious baked beans, cake and all 
the trimmings. The lunch made our la-
bors worth it. Not only did we get a lot 
done, we had great day of fellowship. 
Thanks to all who participated. 

 
On the 15th we had a ñguestò 

priest. Fr. Rich was 
in town and he 
agreed to conduct 
the Sunday service. 
We had a packed 
house. It was nice 
seeing the pews 
filled! After church 
a group also went 
out to lunch. It was 
a good day. 

 

September 22nd we were treated 
with our young people conducting the 
service. Our very youngest to our ñoldô 
pros conducted a very special service. It 
was so nice watching our young ones 
leading our worship. John Tyler Caudill 
and Chandler Caudill read from their 
perch on a step ladder! There is not much 
they canôt handle. It makes my heart sing 
to see our future in action. Thanks to 
Leslie for organizing the service. 

 
 
Congratulations to 
Bill Brodsky and Lisa 
Cox who were mar-
ried September 14, in 
Central Park. 
 
 
 
 
 

Finally, on September 29th, we had 
our annual picnic at Audubon Park. We 
were a little worried about the weather, 
but Mother Nature cooperated and we 
were able to have our service and lunch, 
The food was good and as usual we had 
plenty of desserts. Deacon Larry conduct-
ed the service and Stacey Howell provid-
ed the music. A number of people hung 
around to help clean up and enjoy the 
company of our fellow parishioners. We 
took our leftovers to Harbor House which 
were appreciated by the residents we met. 
Deacon Larry and Judy both took 

vacations this past month. While they 
both enjoyed their trips, I was really glad 
to see them return! They keep us up and 
running and I, for one, appreciate both of 
them. 
I hope to see you all soon. Please 

come and join us next Sunday. 

                                         Susie  
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Upcoming Events 

 

We are delighted to continue to welcome you to join us for in-person worship. 

You are also welcome to experience services livestreamed on St. Paulôs Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/St.PaulsHenderson  

 

Sunday, October 6, 13, 20, 27 ð Morning Prayer with Deacon Larry 

Tuesdays, October 1, 8, 22, 29 ð Saints, Sinners, and Cynics, 6 p.m. at Rookies  

Tuesday, October 15, 5:45 p.m. ð Vestry Meeting, Rectorôs Study  

Saturday, October 26 ð Prayer Shawl Ministry 

 

September Happenings 


